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Dear Sir or Madam,
 
Thank you for consulting the Forestry Commission with regard to the proposed A12 Chelmsford
to A120 widening scheme. Having compared the Highways England maps of the proposed route
against our mapping system, which indicates woodland cover, it has been found that the
proposed route does not impact upon any woodland. Therefore, the Commission has no
comments to make.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Neil Jarvis
 
Local Partnership Advisor
East and East Midlands
Mobile number  
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